
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

1 November 2017 

 

Dear Music Parents/Guardians 

 

Provided below are details in regards to bus travel arrangements for Speech Night rehearsals on Tuesday 

14 November 2017.  

 

 

Girls will be required to bring their own instrument, music and must be in their Middy. Please make sure 

your daughter has a packed lunch to take with her as a lunch break will be provided. Refreshments will also 

be available from the back-stage cafeteria. 

 

The rehearsal will conclude at 2:00pm with students returning to St Margaret’s by approximately 2:20pm. 

 

Girls will be required to be back at QPAC by 6:00pm for Speech Night and will need to enter through the 

back stage door. Please note girls must be in their church frocks for the evening’s proceedings (Girls in 

Encorah will need to bring their performance uniforms with them which they will change into for their 

respective performances). 

 

At the conclusion of the evening, musicians can be picked up from the back stage door from which they 

need to exit.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

 

 

 

Brad King 

Head of Performance 
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Student groups 
Departure time 

from St Margaret’s  

Year 12 students requiring transport 
8:30am 

Butler Street 

Years 5-11 Prize Recipients  8:45am 
Butler Street 

Musicians  
(who are not Prize Recipients) 

Encorah, Elevarsi Voices, Primary Chorale, 
Stradivari/Chamber Strings, Wind Symphony  

and Senior Rock Band  

10:45am 
Butler Street 


